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Gion Peralta

From: MSRD COVID19 <msrd_covid19@sec.gov.ph>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 5:24 PM
To: Gion Peralta
Cc: Grace A. Mercado; MIKE FERDINAND Z. SANTOS; CATHERINE E. GALIZA
Subject: Re: CYBERZONE PROPERTIES, INC. SEC FORM 17-Q (MARCH 31, 2020)

Good day! 
  
Acknowledging receipt of your email with attachment.  
  
Thank you. 

Regards, 

MARKETS AND SECURITIES REGULATION DEPARTMENT 
PHILIPPINE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
 
 
On Mon, Jun 29, 2020 at 10:54 AM Gion Peralta <gion.peralta@filinvestcity.com> wrote: 

Gentlemen: 

  

We respectfully submit the attached SEC FORM 17-Q of Cyberzone Properties, Inc for the period ended 
March 31, 2020.  

  

We declare and affirm the authenticity of the attached report and we commit to submit a physical version of 
the exact same submitted document to the Securities and Exchange Commission ("SEC") after the state of 
public health emergency is lifted.  

  

The undersigned, Gion R. Peralta, is an authorized representative of the corporation for purposes of this 
submission.  His office address is at 7th floor Vector 1 Building, Northgate Cyberzone, Filinvest Corporate City, 
Alabang Muntinlupa City. His mobile number is 0995 992 0535. 

  

Kindly confirm receipt of this email and the attached submission by sending a Delivery Status 
Notification attesting such fact of receipt by the SEC.  

  

Thank you. 

  


